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DDOT is committed to providing safe, reliable, courteous, accessible and user-friendly services to its customers. To ensure equality and fairness, DDOT is committed to making reasonable modifications to its policies, practices and procedures to avoid discrimination and ensure programs and services are accessible to individuals with disabilities.  Requests for modifications can be made by calling 313-833-3655 or emailing DDOT-ADA@detroitmi.gov.
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